
A consortium led by Mirvac acquired the Australian Technology Park (ATP) site 
from the NSW Government in November 2015.  Mirvac has taken over management 
of the site and the existing Locomotive Sheds.  A State Significant Development 
Application for three new buildings on the site was lodged with the NSW 
Department of Planning and Environment in December 2015.

The rich historical character of ATP provides many opportunities to celebrate 
the significance of the precinct’s heritage.  Mirvac is currently working on the 
heritage interpretation stage 1 for the ATP site and is seeking input from the 
local community.

Mirvac would like to invite you to participate in a workshop on 
Saturday 24 September from 10:00am – 12:00pm to discuss the heritage 
interpretation stage 1 for the ATP site.  The draft Interpretation Strategy, which 
draws upon all of the interpretive planning undertaken at the site to date will be 
made available thereafter on the ATP website.

Curio Projects, the heritage consultants engaged by Mirvac, will present on the 
key directions of the draft Interpretation Strategy.  They will also provide an 
opportunity for questions and discussion of ideas, and possible innovations with 
respect to the future interpretation options and opportunities for the site.

If you are unable to attend the workshop, you can download a copy of the 
draft Interpretation Plan from Monday 26 September via the ATP website and 
provide a written submission to Mirvac no later than 7 October by emailing atp.
communications@mirvac.com 

Please register your attendance at this workshop by emailing 
atp.communications@mirvac.com by Friday 23 September.

REGISTRATION AND FURTHER ENQUIRIES
Email: atp.communications@mirvac.com
Website: www.atp.com.au
Phone: 02 9080 8125 (during business hours)
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